
Reception,  Spring 1 2024 

Newsletter  
 

Welcome to our half termly newsletter. 

Here is information about what is happening in Reception this half term. 

Curriculum information, including what we will be covering this half 
term, can be found in ‘curriculum information’ in our Early Years section 
of the website.  

Important dates  

The Epiphany—6th January  

Term begins—Monday 8th January 

 Chinese new year—Saturday 10th February  

Last day of term—Friday 16th February  

Reminders: 

 Children must bring a coat and a water bottle into school every day. 

 Book bags must be brought into school every day, and they will have new 

books to bring home on a Friday.  

 Please ensure that all clothing is named. 

 Keep checking Showbie and ‘X’ (Twitter) for regular updates!  


